

Dear Pre-K3 Families,

Welcome to Catholic Academy of Niagara Falls. My name is Allison Sliwowski (the children call me "Miss Allison"), and I will be your child's teacher this year. I have many exciting plans for the upcoming school year and look forward to sharing them with the children. To better prepare for the start of school and help keep our room clean throughout the year, I have enclosed a list of supplies needed for the classroom.

## **Supply list**

1 reusable water bottle with lid to be left at school

1 sturdy 2 pocket folder

1 -4 pack regular playdough

2 jumbo Elmer's glue sticks

1 can of foam shaving cream

3 packages of baby wipes

3 packages of flushable wipes

3 boxes of Kleenex

3 rolls of paper towels

1 package of 5 oz Dixie cups

3 containers of Clorox or Lysol disinfecting wipes

Girls- 1 box Kid friendly Band-Aids

Boys- 1 box of gallon Ziploc bags

\$20 craft fee\*

Rest mat\*\*

\*The craft fee will help cover the cost of some of our classroom experiments and sensory play items. Please plan to pay this fee with cash.

\*\*A rest mat will be needed for school. To remain consistent and meet the needs of the classroom, we ask that you purchase a quilted rollable mat with pillow and blanket attached. Amazon has many choices for this type of mat.

At the start of school our Family/School Association also collects a fee to help with the different activities and parties we have throughout the year. If you would like to pay this fee at the supply drop off as well, the amount is \$25. Please plan to pay this in cash as well.

Please make sure your child's name is on his/her rest mat, water bottle, lunch box, folder, and book bag.

## Wish List

If you would like to send in any additional items any time during the year, our classroom is always in need of:

White hair conditioner Corn Starch Vinegar Small plan white paper plates

New boy's or girl's underwear Magic Erasers

Baking soda

Food Coloring (not gel)

Plastic Forks or Spoons
Plastic disposable tablecloth
Bottle of Bleach

White or colored cotton balls

We are planning to have a school wide Welcome Back to School Picnic/ Supply Drop Off Day on Thursday, August 29<sup>th.</sup> The times for this event are from 4:30 -7:00 pm with a presentation promptly starting at 7:00 pm to review policies and procedures for the Pre-K 3 classroom. Please stop in with your child and meet some of our school families. to drop off supplies, see the classroom, and ask any questions you may have. If you are only coming for the orientation portion of the evening, please arrive at 6:45, enter the school through Door #2 (This is located down the building from the Main Office Door. We are near the play yard) and come to the Pre-K3 room 210.

The first day of school for ALL Students is Wednesday, September 4<sup>th.</sup> I am looking forward to meeting everyone and having a great school year. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Allison Sliwowski